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January 3rd, 2019 
 
 
Dear Sir: 
 
Ref. Directive 2015/863/EU on the Restriction of the Use of Certain Hazardous 
Substances in Electrical and Electronic Equipment. 
 
We confirm that substances regulated by the above directive on the restriction of the use 
of certain hazardous substances in electrical and electronic products namely 
 

• Lead 
• Cadmium 
• Hexavalent Chromium 
• Mercury 
• Polybrominated biphenyls 
• Polybrominated diphenylethers 
• Bis(2-ethylhexyl) phthalate (DEHP) 
• Butyl benzyl phthalate (BBP)  
• Dibutyl phthalate (DBP)  
• Diisobutyl phthalate (DIBP)  

 
Are not intentionally used above their restricted or exempted limits in the manufacture of 
our components therefore we consider that the requirements of EU Directive 
2015/863/EU are fulfilled. 
 
Should you need any further detail please do not hesitate to give me a call. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 
Colin Thirlaway 
Director Global Product Compliance 
Stanley Black & Decker 
 
Office 00 44 1388 422201 
Email colin.thirlaway@sbdinc.com  


